
On Saturday 1st June 2024,
Leeds Rhinos Foundation
hosted a takeover event

before the rugby match at the
Headingley Stadium. 

“We saw lots of people, gave
practical advice on a range of

healthcare areas, promoted the
community pharmacy sector, and

Pharmacy First. We also did 36
Blood Pressure case findings, and

identified a couple of serious
outliers (maybe this was due to the

rugby match!!)”

Sharing Success!

It was great to see one of our local pharmacies in attendance. 
The quote below from Ashley Cohen of Halton Pharmacy and Seacroft

Pharmacy who attended shows this was a very successful event: 

Rugby League attracts a broad audience from across the life course and so
this event was a great opportunity to engage with the public to raise
awareness of pharmacy services and the amazing care community

pharmacies deliver. 

We are hoping for similar opportunities in the near future for pharmacies to
get involved with.  

Thank you to Ashley and his team for attending
this event and sharing their feedback.

The day covered a wide range of
health topics including:

Physical activity, drugs, alcohol &
gambling, health protection and

prevention, healthy eating,
smoking and vaping.


